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TVC/ APTA tool passes significant milestone 

NEWPORT, WALES – July 9, 2018 – Work on the upcoming TVC/ APTA tool today passed a significant 

milestone. Chief Software Engineer Tom Newton, alongside Pension Transfer Specialist Matt Wiltshire, 

were able to crack some of the more intricate TVC formula and now have the majority of the working 

calculations required.  

Elsewhere, Software Engineer Shaun Kidner has been working on replicating the intuitive look and feel of 

the CashCalc suite for the new TVC calculator. This good news is the first communication we've made 

since the 1st June 2018, when we announced we would be launching a TVC/ APTA tool alongside Rory 

Percival.  

Since the announcement, it has been full steam ahead and we look forward to discussing it further at this 

week's Great Pension Debate II in Port Talbot. Company Director Ray Adams and Rory Percival will both 

be presenting, so it offers a great opportunity to chat to them both about the upcoming feature. 

End. 


